
 

LINSDAY ELEMENTARY 

Hello Linsday Familes! 
 
We are so glad to have everyone back with us!  It’s 
been a great first couple weeks.  Hopefully your 
students are feeling the same.  The teachers have lots 
of fun activities and learning opportunities for your 
kids this year.  Please know that the classes will be 
NWEA testing.  They will do this in the Fall, Winter, and 
Spring to check in on how your student is growing 
academically.  Make sure that they are getting a good 
night’s rest so that they may always be at their best.  If 
you have any questions for me know that I am always 
available to you.  We look forward to continuing a 
great 2018-19. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Phelps 
 

9/14 – Ice Cream Day! 
9/18 – Cub Scouts 
             Round Up 
9/19 – PAC Meeting 
9/21 – Popcorn Day! 
9/24 – Preschool Begins 
9/28 – Bottle/Can Drive 
     Ice Cream Day 
     5th Grade Field 
              Trip 

Ms. Molly asks that if you need to arrange 
different pick up or transportation 

methods, please call by 2:30 PM, as the 
end of the day gets very busy. 

 

10/3 – Count Day 
10/5 – Making A Difference 
             Assembly 
10/5 – Homecoming Parade 
10/8 – Firetruck Visit 
10/9 – Grandparents Day 
10/10 – NO SCHOOL 
10/11 – Picture Day 
10/19 – Think Kindness 
                Assembly 
10/26 – End of Marking Period 
10/31 – 4th Grade State 
               Park 
 

REMEMBER TO TURN IN EMERGENCY FORMS, 
HOUSEHOLD SURVEYS, TECHNOLOGY FORMS, 

AND VOLUNTEER FORMS. 

Girls on the Run is off and RUNNING! Practice is 
3:15 – 4:45 PM, thank you to all of our coaches! 

Drama Club and Sports Club will be 
happening, more info to come! 

 

Linsday ISD Staff 
This year, look for Ms. Kristy  (Occupational 

Therapy), Ms. Jody (School Social Worker), Ms. 
Megan (School Psychologist), Ms. Ries (Speech-
Language Pathologist), and Ms. Dana (Physical 

Therapist) working throughout the building!  All are 
excited to be returning for another year with the 

Linsday Bobcat Family!  Please contact your child's 
teacher if you have any questions or concerns 

regarding any of their services! 
 

SEPT. 28TH 
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